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Cover: Victims of the Asian tsunami in 2004 (Dominic Sansoni/onasia.com). The “HKU-South Asia Action”, as reported in New Year Issue,

2006, was set up as a joint effort of the HKU Family to help restore and rebuild the communities affected by the disaster. Dr Paul Cheung of
the Department of Elecirical and Electronic Engineering put his skills to work through the "Project Clean Aqua" which provides clean water,
desalination systems and shelter for survivors in Aceh.
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